
UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: 

Week 2 & 3: Sr Alma Cabassi rsj will be Acting Principal atWarlawurru. 

Friday August 3rd: Eagles Cup Football and Basketball for Senior P and Mid-

dle P students held at the Shire Oval and HC Rec Centre from 10am till 12.30pm. 

Week 3: WAMSE Science and SOSE testing for students in Years 5 and 7 

throughout WA. 

Week 3: Literacy Consultant Marisa Kelly working with staff at school. 

Wednesday August 15th: Football West footy clinic at Red Hill School 11am-

12pm. 

Week 6: Years 3 to 7 Broome Camp– 25 school days to go! Remember your at-

tendance depends on your good attendance (don’t miss school) and good behav-

iour (follow our school rules). 
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You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

Dear Parents and Families,  
Welcome back for Term 3. It’s always good 

to start the term knowing we have all returned 

safely after the holidays. Some of our students 

have not returned to Halls Creek and have be-

gun  the term at other schools. We check each 

term with these schools so we know that chil-

dren are attending somewhere. Unfortunately, 

some of our students living in Halls Creek 

haven’t made it back to school yet. This is very 

disappointing. Many children across the world 

don’t get the chance to go to school. We all have 

this chance in Australia, and it’s up to parents 

and families, as well as schools, to make sure all 

children have a good education. So if you see 

any of our students or their parents out and 

about during school-time, please ask them why 

their children aren’t at school. We’re here, we’re 

open, we’re free! 

 

 

I know the whole school-community will join 

me in prayers for the families of Malachai in 

Year 1 and Mr Graham our Teaching Assistant. 

Both lost close family members recently. 

“Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord.” 

A PAThS “Kid of the Day” is chosen 

each day at Warlawurru School. 

Please ask your child if they were 

chosen today. 

Owing to the recent arrival of his second son, Kei-

ran Lee, Mr Dean will be taking Paternity Leave 

over the next two weeks. He, Michelle and Daemon 

would like to thank everyone for their warm wishes 

in welcoming Keiran to their family. 

“Caring” means showing concern and interest in others. 
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Days out 

of 51 
Between 41 and 45 days out of 

51 (above 80% attendance) 
 

51 Larry  Peter, Caldean, Nateeka, Andrew, Jai, 

Kylie, Markelle 

 

Any student whose name does not appear 

here missed more than two weeks of school 

for the term. If you are trying to help your 

child attend more, but find it hard, please 

ask Dean for help. 

 

Term 2: 

Highest attendance: 53 students 

Lowest attendance: 28 

Average: 43.5 

50  Malachai, Lucy, Shantina,  

Kano, Dixon, Walter 

49  Isah, Della M, Sherona,  

David, Patricia 

48 Ciara 

47 Bronwyn, Alexandra, Roshoun 

46 Shaylene 

Our STAR attenders from Term 2 will receive a photo print for their families  

to enjoy and be proud of. 


